
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so pleased to see the children back and enthusiastic to learn following their Half term ! If you have any questions, as always, please
come and speak to us.

Autumn 1 in Year 5

Our topic is: The Victorians

English Maths Science History Spanish

This half term, we will be
exploring extracts from

Oliver Twist to inspire their
writing based in Victorian

times.  They will be writing a
newspaper report to inform

the nation of the standards of
workhouses, writing a diary

entry of a Victorian school
child and will be writing some
Victorian/christmas poetry.

The first two weeks of term
we will be exploring money

to find the most efficient
and reliable strategies to

find change when
purchasing several items.

We will then be
investigating negative
numbers in  a range of

contexts and how these
relate to everyday life.

Children will learn that
unsupported objects fall towards

the Earth because of gravity. They
will identify the effects of air

resistance, water resistance and
friction and recognise that some

mechanisms including levers,
pulleys and gears, allow a smaller
force to have a greater effect. They
will also make and calibrate their

own force metre.

The children will learn why
the industrial revolution was
so important to progress in the
UK during Victorian times.
Looking at the impact the
industrial revolution had on
everyday lives (different
classes),  railways, inventions
and Victorian Schools.

In Spanish, we will be
continuing to describe

where we live, towns and
cities, using adjectives and

nouns.   We will also be
asking for directions and
answering, using ordinal

numbers.

PE DT Music Computing PSHE

The children will be taking
part in Victorian creative

learning this half term.  This
includes looking at different

movement sequences,
exploring a range of dynamic
movements and movements

in unison.

As Christmas approaches,
we will be learning about
the principles of a varied
diet.  We will be exploring

seasonality, which will
inform our festive spiced

creations!

Continuing with our
healthy lifestyles theme, we

will be exploring both
mental and physical health

and the benefits of a
balanced diet.  We will also

be discussing how images in
the media can distort

reality.



How can I help my child at home?
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